
4.2.2.6 

Memo to File 

From: Michelle Seguin 

 

File of HSCA correspondence with Department of Treasury regarding BATF 

files 

 

• The majority of letters in this file are from Robert Blakey to Robert 

McBrien, Special Assistant for Special Legislation and Projects, 

requesting the "Dillon Report" (Report of the President's Committee 

on the Warren Report) and files relating to Carlos Marcello. (file 

contains many duplicates)  

 


